
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20554

JULY 15, 2016

1800E1-SSA

KENNETH E. LEWETAG
17980 BROWN RD.
DALLAS, OR 97338

Re: Facility ID: 130069
BDISDTL-200808 1 9ACU, KO4PH
Channel 24, ASTORIA, OR

Dear Applicant:

This is in reference to the above captioned application and the
Commission letter dated April 06, 2016. The April 06, 2016
Commission letter required you to amend your application within
30 days to resolve the following issues:

Submit an engineering showing demonstrating that your station is
causing or receiving actual or predicted interference from a
full power DTV station.

You did not respond to the Commission letter. Accordingly, your
application, file number BDISDTL-2008O819ACtJ IS HEREBY
DISMISSED.

Sincerely

Hossein Hashemzadeh
Deputy Chief
Video Division
Media Bureau


